Dear Alayne,

I was thrilled to hear that you are looking for more volunteers from Bristol for the 250-year celebration.

I would love to help in any way that my skill set and interests could be put to work.

Bristol has been my home now for nearly 20 years and I am committed to contribute to its ongoing success however I can. When I wrote my first novel a few years ago (entitled "Why?") Bristol was featured throughout. My wife and I love this place.

So, if there can be a role for me on your committee, please include me. I'll have plenty of time to be involved.

Sincerely,

Craig Evans

80 Aaron Avenue, Bristol RI